
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: April 21, 2025 

FROM: Jim Bolz, Director of Public Works 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on Amendment No. 4 in the amount of 
$25,000.00 with Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc for the I-35 Utility Relocations 
for TXDOT and authorize the City Manager to execute said Amendment No. 4. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 Several utilities were discovered in the field that differed from the original TXDOT Subsurface Utility 
Engineering data 

 These discrepancies required multiple plan revisions 
 The amendment allows continued support through the end of construction, as needed 
 This amendment will be added to the reimbursable State Utility Agreement with TXDOT 

 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  NO   Amount:  $25,000.00  GL Account:  840-50-6529.1 & 840-54-
6529.1 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 

 Staff recommends approval 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Amendment No. 4   


